Dr. Pegram & USD 434 Board of Education

104 S. Burlingame

Scranton, KS 66537

Dear Dr. Pegram & USD 434 Board of Education,

I have appreciated the opportunity to teach math at Santa Fe Trail High School for the last 30 plus years. When I came, I knew that I wanted to complete my career here. The community is a great one and the staff is one of the best in the state. So it is with regret that this will be my last year at Santa Fe Trail High School. Family matters have been taking up more of my time and I feel these must be my top priority.

Please accept my resignation as high school math teacher effective the end of the 2018-2019 school year. Thank you for all of your support.

Sincerely,

Debora Rawlings

Dubora Rowlings